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THE FEDERAL POLYTECHNIC, IDAH
INVITATION TO TENDER FOR 2024 TETFUND MAINTENANCE INTERVENTION

1. INTRODUCTION
In compliance with the requirements of the Public Procurement Act, 2007, the Federal
Polytechnic Idah, Kogi state, wishes to invite reputable and seasoned firms with proven
track record and expertise to submit bids for the following project:
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